
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

Ms. Kathy Sisneros 
Bureau Chief 

REGION 6 

1445 ROSS AVENUE, SUITE 1200 

DALLAS, TEXAS 75202 

FEB 0 8 1991 

Hazardous and Radioactive Bureau 
Environmental Improvement Division 
1190 St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503 

RE: Safety-Kleen Farmington - Draft Permit Comments 
N~l 980698849 

Dear l•ls. Sisneros: 

On January 8, 1991, the Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6, received a 
draft permit for Safety-Kleen Farmington, prepared by the New Mexico 
Environmental Improvement Division. This document establishes provisions for 
the storage of hazardous wastes. 

We have completed a review of the draft permit and offer the enclosed comments 
for your consideration. The comments address the criteria for issuing a Resource 
Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) and Hazardous and Solid Waste Amendment 
(HSWA) permit to the facility, and include administrative and technical comments, 
as well as specific permit provisions. 

If you have any questions please contact Richard Mayer of my staff at 
(214) 655-6775. 

Sincerely yours, 

w~~/ 
William K. Honker, Chief 
RCRA Permits Branch 

Enclosure 

_,( 
- ,j r ;-


